
Thursday,                         
29th  Oct.                 

2015     

St. Theresa’s Catholic School 
C

at
ho

lic
 C

ha
ra

ct
er

 
 

G
O

 T
H

E
 A

LL B
LA

C
K

S! 

“To live, learn and love with Jesus, being the best we can be”” 

Tena koutou katoa. A kia noho te ariki ki a koutou.   

Organisation of Classes for 2016 

This is the time of year when we begin organising classes for 

next year. We work as a staff to make a professional                  

judgement about the best place for each child and if we have 

any reservations about a placement, we will contact the            

parents to talk it through.  

If you have any information about your child that you would 

like us to consider when we organise next year’s classes, please 

put this in writing to me or come in and see me by Friday, 

13th Nov. Please note that it is not about requesting a certain 

teacher for your child but rather letting us know of any              

information about your child that you wish us to take into  

account. 

I am also aware that family life changes so if you know that 

your children will not be attending St. Theresa’s in 2016, 

please let me know as soon as possible, as these changes make 

quite a difference when planning classes.  

If you know of families intending to enrol their children at             

St. Theresa’s in the next two or three years, please encourage 

them to do so as soon as possible, as we are approaching our 

maximum roll. We do not want Catholic 

families to miss out on the opportunity to 

attend our school. 

God Bless,                                                                                       

Zita Smith - Principal 

FEAST OF ALL SAINTS 
“Blessed are the poor in spirit, 

for theirs is the Kingdom of heaven. 
Blessed are they who mourn, 

for they will be comforted.”  

St. Therese of Lisieux 
Patron Saint of our School and Parish 

THIS WEEKEND’S GOSPEL         
Matthew 5:1-12  

REMIX 

Come along to         
Remix this Friday 

night in the              
Parish Hall at 

7.00pm. We will 
be looking at how 

we can help              
others in need 

through our gifts 
and actions. 

Bring your friends 
for a night of fun 

and faith!   

Urgently required by the                                                                
St. Vincent de Paul Society: 

Tinned goods:  baked beans, spaghetti fruit, corn,                  
tomatoes 

Soap, washing powder, cereals, 
spreads 

Drop off to the box in the Office. 

 

PARISH & SCHOOL MASS 
FOR ALL SAINTS DAY 

THIS FRIDAY 9.30am 

PARISH CHURCH 
 

See you there! 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE 

NAME ALL YOUR CHILD’S UNIFORM INCLUDING SANDALS 

AND SHOES. 

FRIDAY IS BLACK OUT DAY AT ST THERESA’S 

WEAR ALL BLACK TO SUPPORT THE   ALL BLACKS! 



Uniform fittings for Term 4 - Please call Gina to book an appointment.                                                         

Friday :  TOMORROW,  20th November, 11th December  between 2 and 3.20p.m. 

Sparks of God - Week 2, Term 4 

Back:  Adam Murphy, Maddison Maclean, Belle Croasdale,                
 Nina Stevenson, Kaleb Aunoa, Harry Ringrose 

Front:  Lily Wrenn, Brandon Khang, Hazel Livesey,                       
 Jody McNaught                                                   

This term our theme is how we can be kaitiaki.  Our 

main focus is about 

the Porirua Harbour catchment and the impact of  pollution 

and human activity on the environment.  We will be out 

and about on a variety of  field trips around the area,      

starting with a trip to Motukaraka Point and the Taupo 

Stream on Monday, 2nd November.  If  you are available to 

help us on our trip, please let us know as currently we are 4 

adults short and your help would be much                 

appreciated.  Please join us all for our All Saints 

Day Mass TOMORROW at 9.30a.m. instead of                   

Assembly.  

Tbirds lost 32 - 10                
PoD  Laina Sola                      
Astros  won 8 - 6                   
PoD Cruz King-Tararo      
Eagles lost 10 - 16                              
PoD Tayla Murphy                                                                                                     

Rockets  lost 0 - 4                       
PoD Lily Richards                  
Lazers lost 0 - 10                    
PoD Harry Ringrose               
Stars won 5 - 2                            
PoD Elijah Tia 

Class of the Week - Room 10 
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Costume prizewinners for Book Character Parade: 

Rm 1   Adam Murphy & Ella Fordham 

Rm 2     Riley Hockings & Emma Haywood 

Rm 3    Theo Lewer & Ava Moore 

Rm 4    Noah Pio & Olivia Carter 

Rm 6    William Haywood & Lucy Bain 

Rm 7   Leon Bremford & Janelle Burrell 

Rm 8    Anna Curran & Leto Moore 

Rm 9   BraydenAlgar/Kaleb Aunoa (tied)  

   &  Amy O’Hagan 

Rm 10 -  William Davey & Rukshana Isaako 

Choosing was a difficult task!  Everyone 

looked pretty amazing. 

Lost property:  Cerys Goodstadt-Brown’s               

PE shorts are missing and they are named!  

Please check your child’s gear. 

Congratulations to Leo Hutchins, Scarlet Lynch, 

Angelina Hutchins, Aiden Harrison and                           

Ben Reiher who achieved DISTINCTION in the 

ICAS MATHS test.  Well done also, to all those 

who participated. 

WE NEED TO KNOW!  Please remember to  update us 
on any changes to your contact information.  It is                       

imperative that we have up to date details at all times. 

Pastoral Care Forms 

Thank you to those who 
have completed and           

returned their forms.  If 
you haven’t, please do 

so and return to the                  
Office or email Shona 

Hockings.  Even if you 
can help in ONLY ONE 
area, that will still make 

a difference. 


